
Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes 2-7-19 

Dr. Mason called the meeting to order at 4:15. Dr. Tommy Upchurch, Dr. Mark Hovind, Dr. Bob Marsh, 
Dr. Martiana Sega, Ms. Laura Chambers, and Dr. Armond Boudreaux were in attendance. 

Minutes from 1-9 approved. 

Dr. Mason informed the committee that all of the Faculty Senate minutes are now on the college website. 

Dr. Boudreaux will create a survey of faculty on the 8-week courses before the March meeting. 

Dr. Sega discussed 8-week courses. Dr. Mason reiterated that we need to survey faculty about these 
courses. 

Dr. Boudreaux will email a recommendation about fall and spring faculty meetings to the rest of the 
senate. This recommendation will be discussed at the March meeting. 

Dr. Sega and Dr. Mason discussed EGSC’s recruitment strategies. 

The committee agreed by email to change the dates for the next meetings. We will now meet on March 7, 
April 4, and May 2. All meetings will be at 4:15. The June meeting date is TBA. 

Dr. Mason asked that the minutes reflect that FS approved the EGSC Statutes, External Site Committee, 
and Housing Committee by email vote on January 30, 2019.


